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TORONTO PEDESTRIAN COMMITTEE
AGENDA
MEETING NO. 5

Date of Mesting: Wednesday, May 15, 2002 Enquiry: Betty Bushe
Time: 1:30 p.m. Committee Secretary
Location: Committee Room 4 (416) 396-7088

2" Floor, City Hall bushe@xcity.toronto.on.ca

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST PURSUANT TO
THE MUNICIPAL CONFLICT OF INTEREST ACT.

CONFIRMATION OF MINUTES - April 24, 2002.

PRESENTATION: 2:00 p.m. Toronto Seniors Council
(15 minute video and question and answer session).

3:30 p.m. Sarah Adler, Humewood NeighborhoodCommunity
(Item No. 4)

DEPUTATIONS:

COMMUNICATIONS/REPORTS:

1 SUMMARY WITH RESPECT TO ASSESSMENT OF THE PEDESTRIAN
ENVIRONMENT THROUGH STREETSCAPING (GEOMETRIC DESIGN
GUIDELINES FOR CANADIAN ROADS, TRANSPORTATION ASSOCIATION
OF CANADA, SEPTEMBER 1999, CHAPTER 3.3, STREETSCAPING).

(Deferred from September 26, 2001 and March 27, 2002 and April 22, 2002 meetings.)

Ms. Rhona Swarbrick
(April 8, 2002 and July 11, 2001)

Submitting for review:

(1) reports (September 10, 2001 and July 11, 2001) of the Toronto Pedestrian
Committee Research Subcommittee regarding Chapter 3.3 of Design Guidelines
for Canadian Roads, Transportation Association of Canada, September, 1999,
Streetscaping; (3.3.1 Introduction — Geometric Design Guide for Canadian
Roads.)



1(a).

(i)  Assessment of the Pedestrian Environment
(iii)  Assessment of identified priorities for improving the pedestrian environment

through streetscaping;

Mr. Paul Collier
(January 22, 2002)

Providing a summary of Toronto Pedestrian Committee members assessment of
the pedestrian environment and assessment of identified priorities for improving
the pedestrian environment through streetscaping.

WE’'RE ALL PEDESTRIANS PROJECT.

Mr. Wayne Scott
(May 3, 2002)

Submitting for information and proposing that the Committee move forward on as many
fronts as possible with the “We're all Pedestrians’ project and take the first step to design
a pedestrian safety/protection campaign.

TORONTO PEDESTRIAN CHARTER.

Ms. Rhona Swarbrick
(May 1, 2002)

Submitting, for information copies of presentations to the April 29, 2002 meeting of the
Planning and Transportation Committee from members of the Toronto Pedestrian
Committee' s Research Sub-Committee.

PROPSED MCDONALD’S DRIVE-THRU AT 710 ST. CLAIR AVENUE WEST
(AT CHIRSTIE STREET).
Ms. Rhona Swarbrick

(April 27, 2002)

Providing for information background and advising a verbal update will be provided by a
member of the Humewood Neighbourhood Committee.
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AMENDMENT TO THE TERMS OF REFERENCE TORONTO PEDESTRIAN
COMMITTEE.

City Clerk (Works Committeg)
(April 30, 2002)

Forwarding for information, copy of letter provided to Works Committee expressing
concern about the motion from the Toronto Pedestrian Committee that a police officer be
added to the committee as a voting member.

POLICE DIVISION 52: PEDESTRIAN “JAYWALKING” BLITZ.

Ms. Rhona Swarbrick
(April 10, 2002)

Submitting for information, advising an Officer from Police Division 52 attended the
April 4, 2002 meeting of the Toronto East Downtown Neighbourhood Alliance (TEDNA)
and announced at the meeting that 52 Division had completed a jaywalking blitz and that
48 pedestrian were charged. This matter was referred to the Pedestrian Liaison Officer,
Traffic Unit, Toronto Police Service on April 15, 2002 for an investigation and report to
TEDNA.

ADVERTISING STANDARDS CANADA.

Mr. Wayne Scott
(May 1, 2002)

Advising letter was sent to Advertising Standards Canada regarding concerns expressed
at the last meeting and submitting verbal update, if necessary.

TORONTO PEDESTRIAN COMMITTEE —-2003 BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE
(BUDGET WORKING GROUP)

Toronto Pedestrian Committee (Budget Sub-Committee — Working Group).
(April 30, 2002)

Submitting for approval, (a) proposed terms of reference for the budget sub-committee;
and ((b) aname change.

ADJOURNMENT.
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